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VMCCA Foundation Scholarships

Each year the VMCCA Foundation awards scholarships to deserving young people. Candidates for the scholar-
ships are submitted by members for their children or others. We had a large and excellent group of successful 

applicants this year, nine in all. Here are the last three. 

Joelle Marchiani 
received a $1500 

scholarship and is the 
granddaughter of Rob-
ert Wilson, a member of 
the Mid-Atlantic region 
VMCCA. She was born 
and raised in Delaware. 
At age ten she and her 
parents moved to Texas, 
but the rest of her fam-
ily still remains in Dela-
ware.

In May 2019, Joelle 
graduated with honors 

from Hawaii Pacific University with a Bachelors of Science 
in Marine Biology. She remained in Hawaii for the summer 
where she was awarded a National Institute and Standards 
of Technology fellowship. This Fall, she started graduate 
school at Northeastern University in Boston, where she is 
a Master’s candidate in Marine Biology and is expected 
to graduate at the end of 2020. She is an active scientific 
SCUBA diver, and loves swimming, hiking, and is teaching 
herself Japanese.

However clichè I’ve always known what I wanted to 
do, and the type scientist I wanted to grow up to be, but 
it has only been with the love, support, and financial assis-
tance from my family, and organizations such as VMCCA, 
that I’m ticking off my goals to do list with expediency and 
great joy! The financial burgeons places upon such a young 
person can seem insurmountable, when pursuing higher 
education, one has to balance not only how bad you want it, 
but is this even doable given the costs? It is though the gen-
erosity of donations towards organizations like VMCCA 
that enables achieving these goals far less difficult. While 
I have worked a part time job in addition to a full time 
schedule as a student fist, and often tandem with intern-
ship opportunities, this scholarship allows me to focus more 
on my lab work and establishing myself as an early career 
scientist rather than worrying about rising tuition expenses. 
I am extremely grateful to the donors, the committee, and 
my grandfather for sharing this information with me; I’m 
honored to be selected as a recipient- this scholarship makes 
such a  big difference in helping me gain the necessary skills 
and knowledge needed in order for me to successfully gain 
work as a researcher.  Joelle

My name is Erin Krachey. I live in a small rural 
town in Wisconsin. VMCCA members Mary 

and Gerald Krachey are my grandparents.
I am a Freshman at the University of Wisconsin Osh-

kosh studying nursing. I enjoy spending time with my fam-
ily and friends and working out. After receiving my BSN, I 
plan on transferring to a school in Saint Paul, Minnesota to 
get my Neonatal specialty degree. 

I am very grateful to have received the VMCCA 
scholarship. I intend to use the scholarship towards 

tuition and books this year. This will definitely help take 
the stress of payments and help me focus more on academ-
ics and pursuing a career in Criminal Justice. 
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